
To:  
Maarten Botterman, Chair ICANN Board of Directors 
 
 
cc:  
Frederico Neves & Tomslin Samne Niar, co-chairs IFRT 
Goran Marby, ICANN President and CEO 
Kim Davies, VP IANA Services and President PTI 
 
Re: CSC Support of IFRT Recommendations 
 
Stockholm 2021-05-07 
 
Dear Maarten, 
It is our understanding that the IANA Function Review Team (IFRT) recently submitted its Final 
Report to the ICANN Board of Directors for their consideration. 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the CSC fully supports the recommendations of the IFRT. Specifically, 
we support IFRT’s recommendation to remove of the statement “The relevant policies under which 
the changes are made shall be noted within each monthly report" from Article 7 section 7.1 (a) in the 
IANA Naming Function Contract and the IFRT recommendation to adjust ICANN Bylaws section 
18.2 a (i) and (ii), which refer to the same remedial process. 
 
Let me end with expressing that we as CSC really appreciated the cooperative, effective and efficient 
spirit of our interactions with the IFRT. 
 
On behalf of the CSC 
 
Lars-Johan Liman 
 
Chair 
 


